
 

 

 

 

 

 

My Friends! 
  
Just a quick note tonight as I race down to the beach for our annual Orangewood Academy beach vespers, with a baptism at the 
beach, with two of our own young people getting baptized--Michael Austin, and Raphael Roman!  6 pm at Corona del Mar if you love 
seeing baptisms! 
  
THE WAY:  7 pm supper, 8 pm music and message.  Pastor Sara-May has just landed, and will be there tonight, God and traffic willing! 
  
SABBATH: 
FIRST SERVIE (9:30am):  I am preaching for this service this week, as part of Pastor Tony's terrific series on FREEDOM.  I have the 
passage Galatians 5:13-15, "You were called to be free."  Hopefully I won't be too brave, but just honest and biblical and will speak 
truth!  
I have to slip away right after the message to catch a plane to be able to speak at my mentor and senior pastor from 40 years ago, 
Elder Don Gray's funeral, in Portland at 3 pm.  If everything goes just right, I should walk in the door right at 3! 
  
SECOND SERVICE (DIVINE WORSHIP) (11:30am):  Pastor Sara-May, fresh off the beach, will give an inspired message based on 
Acts 3 and the story of Peter and John healing a man by saying, "LOOK AT ME!" 
  
FILIPPINE FELLOWSHIP AFTER CHURCH as usual, and the VIETNAMESE FELLOWSHIP at 4 pm in the Youth Chapel. 
  
8th Graduation--7:30 Thursday night, HS Friday night, 7:30 at Anaheim Sunkist church, our own GGSDA GRADUATION next Sabbath 
morning at the 11:30 Service, and Commencement Sunday, 3 pm. 
  
FILIPINIANA '14:  Great Filipino variety show and dinner, Saturday night, 7 pm, June 14, with the program at 8:10 after sundown.  
Fundraiser to raise money for the typhoon-devastated areas, but a terrific program, worth far more than the few dollars of the tickets!  
They have really planned something special that you would usually have to pay big money AND travel for $1600 to the Philippines to 
see! 
  
Children's Church on JUNE 21 at 11:40 am 
We will be having a special Children's Church service that will include Communion and Footwashing Service for the children 
in our church.  
 
CHILDREN'S  SABBATH  SCHOOL  PROMOTION  PROGRAM  
On June 7 at the Fellowship Hall at 10:30 am. 
  
See you tomorrow!  Pray for my trip to the Northwest for two funerals. 
God bless you all-- 
Pastor Dan  
 

 

If you would like to be added to Pastor Dan’s weekly email newsletter list, submit your request to: pastordan@gardengrovesda.com 

Garden Grove Seventh-day Adventist Church 

Pastor Dan's Communiqué 

 

May 30, 2014 


